
 

 
 
April 29, 2021 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Team Members, 
 
We hope this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
We have heard wonderful feedback regarding the re-opening of the dining rooms over the past couple of 
weeks.  We have a couple of additional updates to share with you this week:  
 

1. Dining: 
In-person dining in dining venues remains limited to residents only.  The dining rooms are quite full 
at dinner and we are simply not able to safely accommodate outside guests for dinner. 

  
2. Overnight guests: 

Fully vaccinated guests, who are living and traveling in the United States, are welcome to stay 
overnight either in your home or in one of our guest rooms.  Those children who are unable to be 
vaccinated due to their age are also welcome to stay overnight.  We are not able to offer in-
person dining in the dining rooms at this time for guests but please feel free to order a take-out 
meal.  We are not able to accept cash payment and therefore the charge will be added to the 
resident’s bill. 
 

3. Masks: 
As you are undoubtedly aware, the CDC, and Governor Baker announced a relaxation of the 
outdoor mask mandate for fully vaccinated people.  This is an exciting step forward for all of us.  
If you are fully vaccinated, you are welcome to choose not to wear a mask if walking, exercising, 
gardening, or any activity that enables you to remain socially distanced while outdoors.  Large 
gatherings still require the use of a mask, even outdoors.  According to the CDC and Governor 
Baker, masks will continue to be worn in public spaces indoors, except while eating in the dining 
room.   

 
 
It is important to remember that we have not changed any of the safety precautions in place throughout 
the pandemic.    All residents and team members continue to wear masks in indoor public spaces, keep 
a proper social distance of 6 feet, and are being diligent about hand hygiene.  Team members and 
visitors will also continue to be screened for symptoms or circumstances that may put them at risk for 
COVID, upon entering the building.  
 
In the next few days we will provide you with a summary of all safety protocols in place so you have 
them in one simple place to refer to. 
 
We are grateful for everything you have all been doing to keep each other safe and well.   

 
With deep appreciation, 



 
Margaret Mantoni, CEO  
Lori Todd, Executive Director, Loomis Lakeside at Reeds Landing  
Maureen O’Toole, Executive Director, Loomis Village  


